
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
12th January 2021 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Last week I wrote to you asking if any parents were confident with Teams and would be 
willing to become Microsoft Ambassadors supporting parents who may be struggling with 
Teams and who may have queries and questions. 
 
I am so thrilled to say that 2 parents have come forward to offer their services – they are 
absolute stars! They say they are not experts but are more than happy to help. They are both 
home schooling/ working each day so may not be able to respond immediately, but will do 
their very best to get back to you as quickly as possible. 
 
Please contact any of the 2 wonderful parents below with your questions: 
 
Tim Baker (our chair of governors) is happy for you to email him any time – 
tim.baker@ventrus.org.uk .  
 
Jemma Beard is happy for you to text her on 07864695583 or email – 
jemmabloore@hotmail.com before 5pm please. 
 
If after their support and help, you still have issues then please contact your teacher asap. 
 
The following information may also be helpful to those parents who have either a Playstation 
or Xbox: 
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With very best wishes 
 
Susan Denham 
Executive Headteacher 
  
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 

 


